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GLASGOW COMMUNITY HALL 
OFFICIALLY TRANSFERED TO THE 

ARNPRIOR McNAB LIONS CLUB

John Young presented a plaque to Arnprior McNab Lions Club to commemorate the 
official transfer of their new hall. Pictured are club members Norman McLaren, Dave 
Russett, John Young (with the plaque) and club member Terry Smith.

Official transfer
On D ecem ber 8, 1991, 

several members of the com­
munity gathered to watch the 
official transfer of the Glasgow

Com m unity H all to the 
Arnprior McNab Lions Club.

In 1915 the land on which 
the hall was built was donated 
by John W. Hamilton and 
Agnes Hamilton. In oast years 
the Glasgow Community Hall 
served as the centre for com­
munity activities. Church and 
Sunday schools were held 
there until the church was 
built.

John Young, the last living 
member of the hall committee, 
presented a plaque to the 
Arnprior McNab Lions Club,
which will be hung in the hall, 
in memory of the Hamiltons 
who donated the land.

The hope of the Arnprior 
M cNab Lions C lub is to 
upgrade and re- revitalize the 
community hall. In so doing 
they hope that the hall will
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growing community.


